
Bill Summary 

2
nd

 Session of the 57
th

 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 1084 

 Version: INT 

 Request No.: 2417 

 Author: Sen. Sharp 

 Date: 10/17/2019 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1084 requires the Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services to notify the 

Council on Law Enforcement Education Training (CLEET) Council if an applicant for peace 

officer training has ever been detained on an emergency order of detention. Upon receiving such 

notification, CLEET shall notify the employing agency. Previous law only required such 

notification to be provided if an applicant was ever involuntarily committed to a mental health 

institution.    
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